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For over 27 years, Pinnacle Marketing Group has provided marketing solutions to businesses across the 
country. We understand the importance of great customer service, high quality work, and the value of every 
dollar, which is why we love sharing the impact we have made for our clients. 

What sets Pinnacle apart from other 
companies is their willingness to work 
with a small business, even businesses 
starting from the beginning. They know 
what it takes to build a solid brand and 
move forward together. 

I recommend Pinnacle to anyone looking 
to take their business to the next level. 
Running a small business is challenging, 
but having the team at Pinnacle Marketing 
Group to manage my website saves some 
much needed time. They allow me to focus 
on what is important, which is growing my 
quality organic vegetables. 

I thoroughly recommend working with 
Pinnacle for your businesses’s marketing 
needs. This past year, we have embarked 
on several large projects that include 
new branding, video production, print, 
social media, and website design. With 
every project, the team at Pinnacle 
eagerly jumps in, provides expert advice, 
demonstrates professionalism, and quick 
turnaround time. 

I highly suggest working with Pinnacle 
Marketing Group whether you are just 
getting started as a new business or 
a long-standing business looking to 
rejuvenate your marketing.

I’ve been fortunate enough to partner 
with Pinnacle’s leadership and creative 
teams on a focused marketing campaign 
as well as a brand new, comprehensive 
website highlighting the child care options 
and availability in the Bemidji area. Their 
attention to detail, availability and swift 
progress made the process of developing 
these online platforms seamless and 
stress-free. I could not be happier with 
the outcome of the projects but even 
more so with the strengthened working 
relationships I have with their staff. 

Moving from one website company to 
another can be challenging and scary. 
Pinnacle took on the challenge and made 
us feel comfortable from the fi rst phone 
call. In fact, we have been comfortable 
from day one! Thinking back to January to 
going live in March, the transition couldn’t 
have gone smoother. Never did we feel 
left out of the decision process. When we 
ask for ideas, Pinnacle always provides 
and listens to our needs. We could not be 
happier with their service and deliverables.

Pinnacle was so responsive and persistent 
with us throughout our renaming and 
re-branding process. They say that re-
branding can be one of the most painful 
things an organization can do, and they 
helped make it easier.    

As a non-profi t organization, we had to 
get approval from our board of directors 
for various steps of the process, and 
Pinnacle was able to help guide us and 
then respond to our suggestions.  We are 
so happy with the results and can’t wait to 
offi cially launch our new name and brand 
to the community!  
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“Your success story 
starts here!“

Contact us today to 
get started.


